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15h May 2023   
   
   
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)   
   
House Athletics 2023  
   
We are writing to let you know that we will be holding our annual House Athletics event on Thursday 1st 
June.  Field events will take place at College during the morning and track events, plus High Jump and 
discus will take place at Footes Lane in the afternoon.    
  
All students in Remove to Lower Five (competitors and supporters) will be transported to Footes Lane on 
buses which will leave College at designated times during the lunch hour.  Students on study leave (Upper 
Five and Sixth Form) who are not competitors are welcome to come and support their House and should 
make their own way to Footes Lane in good time for 13.30 start.     
  
All competitors should ensure they have their House T-shirt.  
  
All students will be dismissed from Footes Lane at 15.30 to make their own way home or be collected 
from Footes Lane.   
  
Depending on the weather, sunhats and sun cream are encouraged, or a warm blanket may be taken along 
too.    
   
Parents are most welcome to attend this event.   
   
Yours sincerely,   
   
 Helen Le Maitre   

  

Mrs Helen Le Maitre   
Director of Sport 
     
   
   
   
   
  


